
From: klerahit@gmail.com <klerahit@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, July 8, 2023 10:40 AM 

To: Jaskowski, Joseph (EGLE) <JaskowskiJ@michigan.gov> 

Subject: Violation notice response 

CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov 

To whom it may concern 
My name is Klerika and I am contact ing you today regarding t he violat ion not ice t hat M r Joseph sent me after he visited my cleaner on June 16,2023 

There was some issues t hat he wanted me to explain why. 
The NESHAP logo was not being kept for the dry cleaning machine. I st arted telling him the reason why but he wants it on writing response 

The log was kept on t ill 5/1/2023 
On midd le of the mont h of May I took my vacation . When I came back I had COVID and has no power to do any work 

After me my mom had it t o, so I had to take care of her. I hasn't turned on the dry cleaning machine during this t ime. I run this business for more t han 18 years now and that was t he first t ime t hat I wasn't able to do any work. I also sending you t he pictures that I got. We are 

human and sometimes we break too. Thank you for underst anding 

Sincerely Klerika 


